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RESIDENTIAL CARE: REPORT OF THE WAGNER COMMITTEE

John Moore wrote to you on 1/March about the way in which the

Report of the Wagner Committee on residential care should be
handled.

As this was an independent review, I agree with John Moore that
a holding statement on publication is all that is necessary.

I note that he will be considering the substantive issues in
consultation with those of us who are directly concerned.

I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister, other members
of the Cabinet, the Chief Whip and Sir Robin Butler.







